ESSU meeting minutes – October 13, 2005

In attendance:

George Patton, Mary Ann Berg, Magdalena Lesiczka, Sean Stevenson, Bryn Laidlaw, Jeff Catterall, Sandi Grad, Jackie Chau, Steve Cannon

1. GAC

A volunteer student representative is requested to go to GAC meetings, which are once a semester. It would be good if it was someone in 406. If anyone is really would like to do it let Mary Ann know.

2. Earth Sciences sweaters

Jeff Catterall will be looking into getting new Earth Science sweaters if anyone has ideas or would like to help, let him know at jcattera@sfu.ca .

3. WIUGC

WIUGC (Western Inter-University Geological Conference) is a conference for Earth Science students from western Canada. Last year a few students attended. This year's will be in Calgary on Jan 5-8th. For more information on the conference, go to the University of Calgary website (http://homepages.ucalgary.ca/~mjboulet/index.html) and an email will be sent out soon.

4. Career Fair

More information will come in November but we will be working on getting more students out this time.

5. Reminder of the grand opening of the new TASC building on October 21/05, which is next Friday. An email was just recently sent out on this.

ESSU Secretary and Minister of Information